
Evergreen UWCD Rules Hearing 
 
The Evergreen Underground Water Conservation District (District), in compliance with Chapter 
36 of the Texas Water Code and its Rules, will receive public comment on proposed 
amendments to the District Rules that primarily make amendments to clarify sections affecting: 
groundwater production limits, including, but not limited to, Rule 7.9, as well as ratification of 
all rules previously adopted in 2024 including, but not limited to, Rules 1.4, 7.1, 7.2, 7.5, 7.8, 
9.4, and 13.1, at a public hearing to be held at the District office, 110 Wyoming Blvd, 
Pleasanton, Texas 78064 at 9:00 a.m., on December 6, 2024.  
 
The District Board, at the conclusion of the public hearing, will discuss comments received and 
consider possible adoption of the rule amendments. Written and oral public comments on the 
proposed rules must be submitted to the District on or prior to the hearing date. A complete copy 
of the current Rules of the District and proposed rule amendments are available at 
www.evergreenuwcd.org and by hardcopy at the District office, 110 Wyoming Blvd, Pleasanton, 
Texas 78064; (830) 569-4186. 
 
 


